January 12, 2023

Tomas Haendler Silver Heights Development, LLC 320 Post Road – Suite 115 Darien, CT 06820

Dear Mr. Haendler,

As residents of the Stone Brook community, we are writing in support of your proposed subdivision at Intervale and Turn of River Road. After meeting with you and reviewing the plans, we are comfortable with the design and proposed landscaping. We feel that the single-family homes will be an improvement to the neighborhood and hope that the application will be favorably received by the reviewing boards.

Sincerely

Haven Pesce Unit 6

Grace Catalana Unit 37

Soura travelera #36

John O'Connor 37 A

Sohn O'Connor 37 A

Ron Renkstein

Due Dresen #6